
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Summer Term Attendance 40 Day Challenge: 

Our Summer Term Pick and Mix Attendance Challenge is well underway. We have had 2 flash 

attendance days so far where Years 3,4 and 6 have had tickets entered into the prize draw to win a 

bike on 24th June. We will be holding another flash attendance day next week so the class which has 

100% attendance on that day will win tickets into the draw. Remember, the more that you are in – 

the more you can win! 

Y6 End of KS2 SATS Assessment: 

Next week, our Y6 pupils will sit their end of year assessments. The pupils and 

staff have worked very hard over the last few months preparing for the 

assessments and we wish them the very best of luck. All we ask is that they try 

their best which I am sure they will do! We will be running a special breakfast club 

for Year 6 next week from 8am. We advise they get plenty of sleep next week to 

aid their energy and concentration levels.  

Y6 Conway Residential: 

Year 6 have their 3 day residential trip to the Conway Centre to look forward to from Monday 

16th May – Wednesday 18th May. Parents were provided with all of the key information at the 

meeting. If you have any questions about the trip, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

Safeguarding: 

 Please make sure you provide the school office with up to date contact information e.g. 

telephone numbers. We have had cases where pupils have been ill and needed to go home 

however the contact numbers we have are no longer in use. It is the responsibility of 

parents/carers to provide school with this information.  

 If your child is going to be absent from school, school policy is to contact the school 

office by 9am and inform us so we can record the correct information for your child. We 

are finding that some families are not calling us or writing a note in to school therefore 

their child receives an ‘unauthorised mark’.  

 Children who arrive late to school are being left to wander in alone by some 

parents/carers which is unacceptable. Children who arrive late to school must be taken 

to the school office and signed in with a reason provided for the lateness by an adult.  
 

 

Uniform: 

The majority of children are looking very smart in their school uniform at the beginning of 

the Summer Term. However, we have noticed that a small group of children are wearing 

bright colourful trainers rather than completely black shoes or trainers for school. Not all 

pupils have white t-shirts and black shorts for PE. School guidelines are very clear about 

this and we will be speaking to individual families next week about our concerns.  

Have a good week! 

Mr Hatton 
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